


THE METHODIST CHURCHPRIVATE 

Sabbaticals
To:












Date:

Dear

Every presbyter and deacon in Full Connexion and stationed in an appointment within the control of the Church is eligible to take a sabbatical in every 7th year of travel. 

According to the ‘year of status’ given in the Minutes of Conference & Directory, the following member(s) of your circuit staff is/are due for a three-month sabbatical in the connexional year 20__-20__.                         . 


___________________________________________



___________________________________________

For your information, I have enclosed copies of a leaflet introducing sabbaticals (‘Sabbaticals in the Methodist Church’ – also available online at: http://www.methodist.org.uk/for-ministers-and-office-holders/ministry/sabbaticals/).  I hope you will find this useful.  You might also refer to the relevant Standing Orders of the Conference, contained in CPD, especially SO 744.

Although the sabbatical may seem a long way ahead, please discuss this matter in your circuit leadership team as soon as possible so that the best possible timing can be achieved for all concerned.  The Circuit Meeting is asked to appoint the convenor of a local Sabbatical Support Group.  This group is designed to support the person taking the sabbatical and to make arrangements to cover their appointment during their absence.  The person taking the sabbatical should take a leading role in establishing her/his support group in the first place (in consultation with the circuit leadership team).  The individual deacon or presbyter has been asked to send me the name of the convenor of the Sabbatical Support Group (once appointed by the Circuit Meeting), so that I can send the convenor further information.

The District Sabbaticals Advisory Group hope that you will do all you can to help the people of the circuit see the creative possibilities of a sabbatical for your colleague(s) and the potential benefits which a sabbatical can bring both to the deacon or presbyter and to the life and ministry of the Church.  

I and the District Sabbaticals Advisory Group are there to help in any way we can.  I should be your first port of call with any query.  If necessary, you can also contact the Ministry Development Team at Methodist Church House (mvw@methodistchurch.org.uk).

Yours sincerely
District Sabbaticals Officer
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